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COMMITTEE 2015 - 2016 

 

PRESIDENT  Nigel Bray   08 83250512  0408250511        
                         npbray@hotmail.com    

VICE PRESIDENT Wayne Filmer     0400103909      
    whfilmer@gmail.com 

SECRETARY Loretta Stoeger   08 81853136                            
                         stoeger80@internode.on.net                    

TREASURER Jilden Reichardt  08 83392921                          
                         jm76@bigpond.com 

EDITOR   Christine Cutting 08 82703799                            
                    editor76@chariot.com.au 
   

    21 St Helena Street Flagstaff Hill SA 5159 

SPARE PARTS Chris Cutting       08 82703799                           
                        gcutting@chariot.net.au 

EVENTS CO ORDINATOR  Dianne Bray  08 83250512                          
    npbray@hotmail.com 

NON OFFICE BEARERS 

           John Armstrong Helen Filmer Chris Martin 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS HELD 

When: 1st Tuesday of each month (except January) 7.30pm 

At:       Church Hall rear of St Edwards Anglican Church 16 East Terrace Kensington Gdns  

AGM    August at a venue to be decided 

THE FINE PRINT 

This is the official publication of the Leyland P76 Owners Club (SA) Inc and is not for sale to 

 the general public. Copies are included in the full and newsletter membership.  

Articles are reproduced with the acknowledgement of the original author or publisher where possible. 

The club accepts no responsibility for any damage which may occur as the result of using any 

 information appearing in this magazine. 

The opinions expressed in this magazine are not necessary those of the committee, except where stated. 

 

 

 

 Subs due 30 June  



PRESIDENT’S RAMBINGS 

We had an interesting June club meeting when after some discussion we realized that 

we wouldn’t have a quorum for the next couple of month’s meetings and indeed the 

AGM which should be held in August. It’s just the way the dynamics of the club 

members are currently with many of us now retired and enjoying the travelling lifestyle 

particularly in the winter months. With so few members now and not much social activity 

at this time of the year we decided to shut down for winter so to speak. There will be no 

meeting for July and August and the AGM is shuffled back to November when we 

should have a quorum to set up the new committee for the following year. The next 

General Meeting will be on September 6th at the Hall on East Terrace Kensington 

Gardens. 

Di and I venture off northwards this week or next (we are waiting for passports). We are 

heading for Birdsville then up to the Gulf via Lawn Hill and wander around Queensland 

for a while. Son Shane is finally tying the knot and has decided on Bali as a venue so 

we will hop over there in late September, leaving from Darwin to join the festivities. 

Hence why we are waiting for passports, we realized our old ones expired less than 6 

months after September so there was a mad scramble to get them sorted.  Organizing 

bill paying while we are away has taken a bit of time for us not so tech savvy folk but I 

think we have it sussed now. 

Tidying up a few things on the van like solar panels and satellite TV reception for 

remote areas, bike rack that is easy to use worked out OK. I couldn’t work out how to 

protect them from the weather initially but found some all weather bike covers on EBay 

ex Hongkong for $30 that should fit the bill. Had a couple of minor leaks on the roof vent 

when it really buckets down so spent some time on the van roof with the silastic gun 

and seems to have cured the problem. 

Not much activity on the Sherman upgrade. I have played around with a retro looking air 

cleaner on the Nikki 4 barrel carby which I don’t know if I have enough clearance till I 

install the bonnet. When I get back from holidays……………. 

That’s about it for now, stay warm and dry 

Cheers Nigel  

 

 

 

 



   

July  

5 General Meeting  Cancelled due to committee members absent and not  

   enough for a quorum  

August 

 AGM   Deferred to November due to committee members  
   absent  and not  enough for a quorum 

September 

6 General Meeting 

October 

4 General Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events  

 

September 

 18  All Ford Day Bonython Park 

October 

1   Copper Coast Show n Shine Kadina 

 

 

 

 
Swap Meets 
 

June  19 Sedan Auto Swap Meet 

July  31 All Make Swap Meet Globe Derby  Dry Creek 

August 21 Willunga Swap Meet 

September     11 Gawler Auot Show n Shine 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Should any member wish to participate and make any of these Events as a Club Event please 
contact the Events Coordinator 08 83250512 or a committee member 

UPCOMING SWAP MEETS and EVENTS OF INTEREST 



WHAT SPEEDO IS THAT?                   

Following a recent enquiry from a club member to replace is speedo as the trip meter 

part of it was not working. I remembered having gone through this exercise years ago of 

trying to identify the different combinations. 

The drive from the gearbox is the same (17 teeth) in both the 6 cylinder and the V8 so 

do we need different speedos to suit the 6 or 8 and do we want KPH or MPH with or 

without a trip meter. 

I believe these part numbers are correct 

V8 Tripmeter KPH AYD9090 
or 

AYD9087 

V8 Tripmeter MPH AYD9088 
 V8 Non-trip V8 AYD9085 
 V8 Non-trip MPH AYD9086 
 6 cyl Tripmeter KPH AYD9313 
 6 cyl Tripmeter MPH AYD9251 
 6 cyl Non-trip KPH AYD9311 
 6 cyl Non-trip MPH AYD9250 
  

                                                                                  Cheers Nigel 

 



MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING OF THE LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB (SA) INC. 

HELD AT THE ST EDWARDS ANGLICAN CHURCH HALL, EAST TCE KENSINGTON GDNS 

ON Tuesday May 3
rd

 2016 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

OPENED:  7.45pm  

PRESENT:   6 as per the register  

APOLOGIES:  

 

PREVIOUS MINUTES: Read: Nigel 

   Amendments: Nil 

   Confirmed: Keith 

   Seconded: John 

   Adopted 

 

BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE PREVIOUS MINUTES: 

 

 Triumph Rover spares  - water pump gaskets - supplied with 5 

 Easter Bank account name changed to Events & Spare Parts 

 

 

 

CORRESPONDENCE IN: 

  Various interstate mags  

 Shannons Auction Book 

 Call re Peter Pt Lincoln re P76 info he is looking at buying one locally 

 Call Anthony Ceduna re Terrier Motor for sale 

 Spare parts orders 

 

CORRESPONDENCE OUT:  

 

 Spare parts posted 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  $  

SPARE PARTS:   $ As Advised 

                                               

SPARE PARTS REPORT: Door belts (window scrappers) recent orders taken and available 

via Rare Spares Adelaide 

       

COMING EVENTS:  

 

 August AGM TBA 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

 

 Proposal -Vic./Tas 2018 Meeting in the Daylesford area??? 

 Chris purchased bulk printer ink as Nigel can no longer get mags printed Jim maybe able 

to later this year 

 AGM date to be decided a Saturday lunch in August 

 

 

 
NEXT MEETING:     June 8th 2016 

 

MEETING CLOSED:   8.12 pm with tea, coffee and biscuits 

 

 



 

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING OF THE LEYLAND P76 0WNERS CLUB (SA) INC 

HELD AT THE ST EDWARDS ANGLICAN CHURCH HALL, EAST TCE, KENSINGTON GARDENS 

ON TUESDAY JUNE 7 2016 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

OPENED;   7.56 PM 

PRESENT;   Di and Nigel Bray, Chris Cutting, Loretta Stoeger, John Armstrong, Jilden Reichardt 

APOLOGIES;   Jim and Lynn, Keith, Wayne and Helen  

PREVIOUS MINUTES;  Read   Nigel 

    Amendments  Next meeting date and Apologies for Loretta 

    Confirmed  Chris 

    Seconded  John 

    Adopted 

BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE PREVIOUS MINUTES; 

    None  

 

CORRESPONDENCE IN  

 Shannons, SA Motor, Interstate Mags, FHMC 

 Phone call to Nigel re bloke looking to buy P76  
      

CORRESPONDENCE OUT 

 None 

TREASURERS REPORT Club Acc  

    Petty Cash    As Advised 

    Spares and Events  

    Spares cash  

      

SPARE PARTS REPORT No action 

 

COMING EVENTS  None planned 

      

GENERAL BUSINESS   

 Discussion on General Meetings for the rest of the year. It was agreed that July and August 
meetings be cancelled due to potential lack of a quorum. The AGM be moved to 1

st
 November 

when there is a likelyhood that we will have a quorum. 

 Hall hire organized and paid for to the end of the year 

 

NEXT MEETING   September 6th………………NO MEETING IN JULY and AUGUST 

MEETING CLOSED  8.40pm followed by supper  



SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR 2016/2017 DUE 30 JUNE   
 

 

A friendly reminder that your subs are due and no further magazines will be posted after the 31 
August 2016 if they remain unpaid. 
 

If you are not renewing your membership please let Jilden know. 

 

 

Historic Vehicle Registration your Log Book will require endorsing subs must be paid by the 30 June 

(see Jilden) 

 

Full Membership    $40.00  Associate $ 15.00 

Pensioner/Fulltime Student  $20.00  Associate $ 10.00 

Newsletter Only (member of an interstate P76 club)   $15.00 

 

Subscriptions can be paid by.  

 

EFT to Leyland P76 Owners Club SA Inc 

 Bank: - BankSA (Stirling SA) BSB: 105-079  Account no: 049593340 

  Email transfer of details to Jilden at jm76@bigpond.com 

Cheque 

  The Treasurer  

Leyland P76 Owners Club SA Inc 

97 Charlick Rd 

Crafers West SA 5152 

Cash  

 Direct to the Treasurer 

If undelivered return to:                                     

The Editor  

Leyland P76 Owners Club (SA) Inc 

21St Helena Street  

Flagstaff Hill SA 5159 

For Club Spare Parts Contact Christine Cutting 
gcutting@chariot.net.au or 08 82703799  

mailto:gcutting@chariot.net.au

